Chris O'Brien

From: Jason Goldfarb <jason@hgane.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 9:36 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Please vote NO on proposed bill H6256

Dear House Finance Committee,

As a Rhode Istand boater and Rhode Island small business owner with ties to the marine industry,
[ strongly oppose H6256. Reinstating a tax on boats will drive both boaters and
marine-related businesses out of state, threaten local jobs and negatively impact our economy.

Please vote NO on H6256.

Don't destroy Rhode Istand’s well regarded and established marine industry.

Sincerely
Jason Goldfarb

Resident of Middletown, Rhode Island

El Jason Goldfarb
Inside Sales - Owner

mobile: 401 639-3450

email: jason@hgane.com

phone: (+1) 401 619-2880 x 101

fax: {+1) 401 619-2881

website: www.hgane.com

address: 1_O’Donnell Road Middletown Rhode Island 02842
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